
 

BACK TO SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Dear parents, 

We look forward to welcoming you and your 

children back to our school on Thursday 27th August.  

A FEW POINTS TO REMEMBER: 

☐ Arrive to school from 9:10 – 9:30. Please don’t be 

early or late.  

☐ Your child will need a packed lunch for their 

first two days back.  

☐ Your child’s lunch order will stay the same as in 

March. You can change their order by logging 

into the Carambola website before Midnight on 

Friday.  

☐ If you haven’t already done so, please download 

the ClassDojo App. 

☐ Your child will have their own desk, storage box 

and stationery supplies for school. Children will 

only need a schoolbag and lunchbox. 

☐ We ask that your child wears his/her full regular 

school uniform on their first day. From the 

following week every Tuesday and Thursday your 

child can wear their School PE Uniform. 

☐We ask that your child brings a coat every day. 

We will be outside for break regardless of the 

weather and will be keeping the classrooms well 

aired.  

☐ We kindly ask that parents do not come onto yard or into the school 

building. 

☐ Our school calendar and closures list will be emailed this week. 

CONTACT US 

☐ If you have any further questions at all please feel free to contact me at 

officescoilchaitriona@gmail.com or mistercarr123@gmail.com  
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